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Take to  social media and post
your selfies in denim and
messages to combat victim
blaming and educate others
about sexual violence. 
#SAAM2024 #mcshawcenter
#DenimDay2024

Virtual Event via Zoom at 3pm
Register at 
https://bit.ly/SafePlan24
This event  is about
brainstorming ways to stay safe
that may also help reduce the
risk of future harm.

Virtual Event via Zoom at 3pm
Register at
https://bit.ly/MCbystander24
The Bystander Intervention
Training program teaches
students about gender based
violence, consent, and
bystander intervention skills

Virtual Event via Zoom at 3pm
Register at 
https://bit.ly/SAAM24
Educates on how to prevent
sexual harassment.  Know it
when you see it and know your
rights.

Virtual Event via Zoom at 12 pm
Register at 
https://bit.ly/43uAAQg
This event focuses on
understanding consent and the
legal  consequences of not
acknowledging consent.

For questions and accommodations  email, shawcenter@montgomerycollege.edu


